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Upcoming Events!!

November 10-12
Mamma Mia!

Halloween Social

Kicking off our first social of the
month with our Halloween

social!! This social event was
such a success! The black box

was set up with many
decorations and spookie lighting

to set the Halloween mood.
Filled with lots of fun, food and
games, we had the best time,
and cannot wait for our next

social!! 
November 15-18
Texas Thespians



Broadway Pick A favorite pick from Broadway is none other than
“Sweeney Todd” , a contemporary classic. This show,

composed by the late Stephen Sondheim, takes a more edgy
and bleak story, something not associated with the stage.
With its scattered and frantic composition to underscore

the dark tone and themes displayed on the stage, it is
nearly impossible not to become entranced in the gloomy,

Victorian world it's set in. As of now, even if it has been
almost 45 years since its Broadway premiere, it is still very

loved by musical theater fans who enjoy something a little
spookier, especially during the halloween season.

Currently, it has just finished its hobby center
performances, and its Broadway revival is running strong.

About our upcoming Musical..

Pack your bags, we're going to Greece! Theatre and Choir have been working hard on
our upcoming production of Mamma Mia! Come watch as we find out if Sophie can find
her dad in time for her wedding while we also see a grand reunion of the dynamos! The
show opens November 10th and we are very excited to show y'all all that we have been

working on.

Alabama Story
The Alabama Story’s high school premiere was a massive success.
The cast and crew had an amazing performance in all 4 shows and

they are very proud to have done such a meaningful and thought
provoking show. The cast and crew had the pleasure of being able to

FaceTime the playwright, Kenneth Jones, and ask any questions
they had about the characters, costumes, dialogue, and more! We
can’t wait to see you at Mamma Mia! our next performance in the

auditorium. 



Interview a Sophomore

What are we doing in class?

This month our star sophomore is no one other than Samuel
Johnson. He recently starred as Joshua in Alabama Story.
Samuel, more commonly known as Sam, says he’s most

excited to be a part of the production of Mamma Mia! this
year. His favorite theatre memory is the production of the

Secret In the Wings last year, where he starred as a freshman!
Sam’s dream role is Damian in Mean Girls. Sam was a

wonderful addition to our ensemble last year, and now he is a
vital member of our troupe, being our Secretary! What a star

sophomore! 

As Mamma Mia is coming very soon,
our cast member in the spotlight this
month is Isai Arteaga! “Mamma Mia is

super exciting which is perfect because
im super excited, just a little nervous!”
He has been excelling in portraying his
role over this whole show experience
and we can't wait to see him perform!

Our Theatre classes, despite it
being very early in the year, have

been very busy. Our Theatre
productions class was preparing

monologues and songs for
thespians, and has now

transitioned into the elements
and principles of design, All while

also getting our set ready for
our musical Mamma mia!!. these

lessons come into fruition, as the
people in our program have been

working very hard to improve and
hone their skills. 

Interview a cast member of mamma Mia!


